KLM: Notice of extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 04 May 2020, Nghe Tinh Non - Ferous Metal Joint Stock Company announced the extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
Business Registration Office, Department of Planning and Investment of Nghe An province received Document No.68/TTr - KLM dated March 27, 2020 of Nghe Tinh Non - Ferous Metal Joint Stock Company on extending the time of organizing the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020
[bookmark: _GoBack]Pursuant to Clause 1, Clause 2 in Article 136 of Law on Enterprise No.68/2014/QH13, the Business Registration Office had the following opinion: 
Agree to extend the time of holding the annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020 of 
Nghe Tinh Non - Ferous Metal Joint Stock Company as proposed in Document No.68/TTr - KLM dated March 27, 2020. The time of holding the annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020 of the Company must be organized but must not exceed 06 months from the end date of the financial year
Business Registration Office, Department of Planning and Investment of Nghe An province replies to the Company for information and implementation in accordance with regulations
